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Reminder: Pace® 2025 Pricing Update

Pace Analytical <marketing@pacelabs.com= Thu, Dec 19, 2024 at 10:03 AM
Reply-To: marketing@pacelabs.com
To: breesewater@amail.com

Dear Valued Client,

Thank you for your continued business and for trusting Pace® with your
environmental and analytical laboratory needs. We recently sent you a notice
about a price increase and wanted to send a reminder as we enter the busy

season.

On January 1, 2025 a 5.2% price increase will go into effect for Pace®
environmental testing and analytical services. Further adjustments will be
made to our minimum invoice amount and fees associated with sample disposal

and environmental impact.

As always, we are committed to providing you with the best quality data and
services in the industry. If you have any questions about these changes, please
reach out to your Account Executive.




